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Coming up: 
Mon 5 May BoT meeting 5.30pm 

Tue 6 May Specsavers free screening 

Wed 7 May Thomas train celebration 10am 

Thu 8 May Waikato PCT challenge 

Thu 8 May NED event 2pm 

Thu 8 May Netball season starts 

Mon 12 May PTA meeting 5.15pm 

 

 

  

 

 

 

2024 Start Date & School Terms 
Term 1: Thursday 30 January to Friday 11 April 

Term 2: Monday 28 April to Friday 27 June 

Term 3: Monday 14 July to Friday 19 September 

Term 4: Monday 6 October to Monday 15 December 

 

 

Kia ora tātou  
 

Thank you to those people who attended our great 
movie night last Friday.  We raised funds to go 
towards our netball uniforms.  Thank you also to 
our wonderful PTA for organising this fun event. 
 

                                David Brock, Principal – Tumuaki 
 

 
Newsletter 
Monday 5th May 2025 

Specsavers Free Screening for all Students 
 

Specsavers will be visiting our school tomorrow, 

Tuesday 6 May to vision test all of our students for 

free.   

If you do not want your child tested, please contact 

our office on 868 6504. 
 

 
 

             
 

The NED show will be coming to our school this 

week on Thursday 8th May at 2pm. 
 

NED's Resiliency Ride, is a FREE character 

education programme that centres around three 

important messages that have lifelong relevance: 

Never give up, Encourage others and Do your 

best.  

During the show, students will learn about the 

importance of these three life skills while also 

enjoying storytelling, magic, humour and yo-yo 

tricks. 

www.theNEDshow.com/ned_program.ht

ml 
 

NED yo-yo products will be available to purchase 

from our school office from 8th to 14th May, 

8.30am to 3.30pm.  Please see the attached order 

form. 

Thomas Train Official Re-Opening 
 

Come along and join us to celebrate the re-opening 

of our refurbished Thomas Train this Wednesday 

7th May at 10am.  A huge thank you to Rotary for 

all their hard work in restoring Thomas to his 

original glory.  

   
 

Te rerenga korero:   
 

Haere mai ki komei   Come over here 
 

Neke mai       Move closer 
 
Hoki atu       Go back 
 

 

http://www.thenedshow.com/ned_program.html
http://www.thenedshow.com/ned_program.html
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Netball 
 

This season’s netball starts this Thursday the 8th 
of May. 
The teams have already started practicing and 
we are looking forward to a great season. 
Coaches of the year 5 & 6 and year 7 & 8 will 
notify teams their game times. 
Year 1 and 2 students will have a coaching 
session from 3.45pm to 4.50pm on court 6 with 
coach Mallory. 
Year 3 and 4 students will have a coaching 
session from 3.45pm to 4.50pm on court 5 with 
coach Ashley. 
 

 
 

Yummy Apple Stickers 
 

Remember to bring your Yummy apple stickers in 
to school so we can send them off in return for 
sports equipment for our school. 

 
 

Gymfest 
 

The 2025 gymfest is being held in week 9 on 
Tuesday the 24th of June. 
There will be a note going home today to 
interested students with the details we have so 
far and a permission slip.  
We would appreciate parent support with 
coaching for this event also. Thank you. 

 
Waikato PCT Challenge 

Thursday the 8th of May 8.45am-1.00pm 
 

This week four students from Moanataiari School 
will be participating in the 2025 PCT (Police 
Competency Test) challenge for students.  
The Police, in conjunction with Bluelight, 
organise this event which involves a range of 
physical team challenges. 
The students representing our school are Alivia 
Takiwa, Lylah Bain, Mavia Shiriwastow, Joshua Le 
Roux. 
The event is being held at Te Aroha Silver Fern 
Farms Event Centre, 44 Stanley Avenue, Te 
Aroha. These students will need to be at school 
by 7.45am. 
Ms Trenwith will be taking the students over, but 
you are most welcome to come and watch.  
 

Ki-O-Rahi 
 

As part of our upcoming Matariki celebrations, 
some of our year 7 & 8 students will be taking 
part in a Ki-O-Rahi tournament at Te Puru School. 
on Wednesday 18th of June (week 8), 9:30am 
arrival time. 
Izaac Garmey and Matua Clay will be taking 
students for practices leading up to the 
tournament. They will also be teaching the 
pūrakau story of Ki-o-Rahi origin. 
We will also need transport to and from Te Puru 
School and would appreciate your support.  
 

Epro8 Semi - finals Tournament 
 

Well done to Mason Hopkirk, Sophie Takiwa, 
Macy Donaldson and Izzy Parkinson who did a 
great job representing our school at the 
Waikato/Bay of Plenty Epro8 tournament in 
Hamilton last Friday. They didn’t place but were 
leading most of the time and did very well with 
some difficult challenges. Well done to you all for 
your fantastic efforts. 

 
 

Chocolate Fundraiser  
for Rooms 6 and 9 Finlay Park Camp 

 

A form was sent home to those students 
interested in selling chocolates as a personal 
fundraiser for camp. The form was to be brought 
back to school by last Friday, indicating how 
many boxes you were wanting to order. We will 
be ordering the first round of chocolates 
tomorrow so forms need to be returned to school 
by the first thing tomorrow morning. The 
chocolates should be here by Friday or early next 
week 
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Community Notices 

 

      

   

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Moanataiari School contact details update: 
 
Have you changed your contact details, or address recently? If so, please fill in this slip and send it in to 
our school office, thank you. 
 
Name: ____________________________________   Phone: _________________________________ 
 
Email: ____________________________________    
 
Address: ___________________________________________________________________________  

 

 

Music at Moanataiari 
 

    Guitar * Bass * Ukulele * Drums 

 

Tuition by Jessica Paton from Garden Music 

Thames.  I provide the instruments and 

resources as well as homework.  All ages and 

skill levels welcome! 

 

Lessons happen at school during class hours 

$15 for 15 minutes 

$30 for 30 minutes 

 

Bookings by email:  

gardenmusicaotearoa@gmail.com 

Invoiced per term, payment plans and 

sponsorships available. 

 

Stop Press – Netball Congratulations! 
 

We have just been notified that the following Moanataiari School students have been selected to play 

in the Thames Valley Champs Netball Tournament in Te Aroha on 18th May : 
 

Sartaj Singh, Mavia Shiriwastow, Isabella White, Cora Williams-Watene, Lylah Bain and Macy 

Donaldson. 
 

A draw will follow once registrations are closed.  We ask that all players meet inside the pavilion at 4pm 

for a meet & greet and uniforms. 

 

 

mailto:gardenmusicaotearoa@gmail.com
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